
HUNTINGTON CITY  
PUBLIC NOTICE 

  
 
Notice is hereby given that the independent audit and financial report for the fiscal year ending 
June 30, 2023 has been completed for Huntington City, and is available for public inspection at 
Huntington City Hall, 20 South Main, Huntington, Utah during normal business hours. 
                                                                            
Jenene Hansen 
Huntington City Recorder 
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